
On behalf of landlords I strongly oppose extending the moratorium.  I feel it's time to take the bandage off for these renters.  The 
renters have had since March of 2020.  My parents are elderly landlords and they are retired with a fixed income besides their rental 
income.  I feel their renters have taken advantage of the situation by not communicating with them about plans of payment, from 
what I understand makes too much to receive any assistance and with the stimulus payments have not even made an attempt to 
pay any rent at all, since the beginning of the moratorium.   With more people being vaccinated and things starting to open back up, 
and many jobs available.  I feel it has gone on long enough. Landlords have suffered long enough!  They do not need the added 
stress of an extension again.  They should be able to enjoy their retirement.  Thank You.


